
 

 

The below announcement is being re issued as Circular C024 for correct filing purposes 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Cyprus Securities Exchange Commission would like to draw the attention of ASPs 

to the Registrar of CoŵpaŶy’s aŶŶouŶceŵeŶt with regards to the procedure for 

deregistering of companies that did not file their annual returns due with the 

corresponding accounts at the Registrar. 

 

 

͞Announcement 

The Department of Registrar of Companies and Official Receiver announces, that 

as from 29 September 2014 the procedure for deregistering companies will 

commence under section 327 of the Companies Law Cap 113 by sending 

reminding latters to all companies that did not file the annual returns due with 

the corresponding accounts. 
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